
The Grove at River Oaks HOA 

Friendly Reminder 

 

Garbage bins/containers are required to be stored inside the garage 
area/unit unless there is a garbage collection day. 

 

Garbage Collection Schedule: 

• Monday Morning (ONLY) - Garbage/regular trash pick-up 

 

You may place your garbage out for collection no earlier than 7 PM 
on the day before the collection day. After collection, the containers 
must be stored inside garage area no later than 7 PM on that same 
day. 

 

We don’t have bulk trash pick-up, old furniture, appliances, 
landscaping debris, etc. may not be taken by our garbage collection. 
They cannot be stored at your driveway, they must be transfer to 
trash bulk/junk yard station. Neither the lawn crew nor the 
maintenance staff will pick-up landscaping debris or bulky waste. 

 

Thank you for Your Cooperation and Respecting  
The Grove Rules! 


